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LOVE LEARN SHINE 

Shine in the light and love of God 

 

Friday 28 June 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I am pleased to write with this week’s newsletter. This letter and previous versions can be found in the letters section of 

our website.  

 

Safeguarding, Welfare & Wellbeing 

Safeguarding and Welfare will always be our very highest priority in helping us achieve our vision of Love Learn Shine. 
We will use this section of the newsletter each week to keep families up to date with a range of key safeguarding and 
welfare information. 
 
Natter Hub  
‘NatterHub’ was launched in 2020, the platform is 
produced in partnership with the Internet Watch 
Foundation.   
‘Natterhub Home’ interactive online safety lessons teach 
children essential digital life skills. The program reduces 
online vulnerability and supports wellbeing. 
The site also has a live component, which offers live 
parent webinars across the year.   
Families can learn more by visiting -   
https://natterhub.com/  
 

 

 
Emotional Wellbeing  
The Small Fish Podcast - Salvation Army  
 
After years of attending the same school and forging close 
relationships with staff and peers, the familiarity stops and 
the transition to secondary school awaits. For some this 
may cause them some worries throughout the summer 
holidays. The Salvation Army has once again released its 
Small Fish Podcast, where they seek to allay the fears of 
children going into this next developmental stage. The 
podcast had 2,000 downloads last year, and the feedback 
from educational professionals and parents has been 
positive.  
 
Spotify Version   
 
https://open.spotify.com/episode/2jKz4AyAwkC01FHhHf7
G5O?si=660ff7e40bc04981&nd=1&dlsi=001e6638d09a4a3
c  
 
Illustrated YouTube Version  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AritDYDhdRw&list=P
LIVf2jMavW4uYR0SMNQUyeZgDqasEXfdD  

 

 
 

 
 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/letters/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/St.-Peters-Vision-Poster-2.pdf
https://natterhub.com/
https://open.spotify.com/episode/2jKz4AyAwkC01FHhHf7G5O?si=660ff7e40bc04981&nd=1&dlsi=001e6638d09a4a3c
https://open.spotify.com/episode/2jKz4AyAwkC01FHhHf7G5O?si=660ff7e40bc04981&nd=1&dlsi=001e6638d09a4a3c
https://open.spotify.com/episode/2jKz4AyAwkC01FHhHf7G5O?si=660ff7e40bc04981&nd=1&dlsi=001e6638d09a4a3c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AritDYDhdRw&list=PLIVf2jMavW4uYR0SMNQUyeZgDqasEXfdD
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AritDYDhdRw&list=PLIVf2jMavW4uYR0SMNQUyeZgDqasEXfdD
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Diary Dates                                    
 

The term dates for both 2023-2024 and 2024 -2025 are published on our website and can be accessed here.  Please check 

when planning any holidays or appointments. 

 

Date Activity Year Group(s) 

May Half Term Holiday 

Monday 1 July afternoon  Crucial Crew Trip – Harrogate College  Year 6 children 
Tuesday 2 July  KS1 Saltburn Trip  KS1 Classes Kingfishers, Finches, 

Sparrows 
Tuesday 2 July 6.00pm St Paul’s Church  Year 6 Production performance  All welcome 
Wednesday 3 July Leeds City Museum History Trip Ravens and Eagles 
Thursday 4 July Leeds City Museum History Trip Herons 
Thursday 4 July 1.30pm & 6.00pm St 
Paul’s Church 

Year 6 Production performances All welcome 

Tuesday 9 – Thursday 11 July  Harrogate Grammar School Transition 
Days  

Yr 6 children going to HGS in 
September. 

Thursday 11 July  St Aidan’s School Transition Day  Yr 6 children going to St Aidan’s. 
Friday 12 July  Leeds City Museum History Trip Owls and Starlings  
Monday 15 July  End of Year Reports to parents  All classes 
Thursday 18 July 9.30am Leavers Service St Peter’s Church  Al classes and families welcome  
Thursday 18 July 6.00pm – 8.00pm FOSP end of Year Disco All welcome 
Friday 19 July – 2.00pm School closed for end of summer term. All classes 

Summer Holiday 

 

 

Shine Awards 
 

Early Years and  
Key Stage One  

Year 3/4 Year 5/6 

Wrens 
All Wrens for being kind to our new 
reception starter friends. 
Kingfishers 
All Kingfishers for trying really hard 
on their quizzes this week. 
Finches 
All Year 2 for working so hard in 
their SATs this week. 
Sparrows 
All Sparrows for trying so hard in 
their SATs this week. 

Owls 
Xyla & Freya 
Starlings 
Jessica & Jamie 

Herons 
Yui Yui & Dinuthi 
Eagles & Ravens 
Annabel & Karson 
Ravens & Eagles class have been 
together for the last three days, 
while most of the Year 6 have been 
at East Barnby. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Diary Dates 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/school-information/school-day/
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Whole School  
 

Sports Day 
Earlier in the week on Tuesday the whole school 
enjoyed a glorious sunshine filled sports day on the 
Stray. Children took part in nine different activities 
testing their running, jumping and throwing skills that 
they have been working on in PE over the course of the 
summer term. Despite the warm weather children gave 
100% effort in all the events and very much enjoyed 
being cheered on by their class friends and family 
members. Thank you to everyone who came to help and 
support. Well done to Bo, Xander and Lucas who all won 
the Craven Cup for their commitment to PE and school 
sport throughout their time at St Peter’s. 
Thank you to Miss Hewson and Mr Crooks for all their 
efforts planning and setting up sports day this year. 
 

 

 
For more pictures have a look in the News Section of 

our website. 

 

 

 

 
 

Volunteer Day  
We would like to say a big thank you to local business idhl 
who sent some of their wonderful team into school on 
Monday to volunteer for the day. Thank you also to other 
volunteers who also came in and gave up their time to 
help with sorting and organising resources in our new 
resources room. Their help was very much appreciated 
and has helped to make resources much easier to access 
for the team. Thank you so much for giving up your time to 
support us.  

 

 
Yearbook Year 6 
The parent portal to order the yearbooks is open. It’s only 
open till Sunday (30th June).  PLEASE ORDER ASAP. 
The books are £7.50 with the rest of the cost being 
covered by FOSP. They will be delivered to school on the 
Monday 15th July 2024. 
 

Order link:  Portal Login | (leaversbooks.com) 

 
Password:  8YK6VHW5BJ  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/sports-day-2024/
https://www.idhlgroup.com/
https://online.leaversbooks.com/portal/?ref=247808
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Curriculum & Extra-Curricular Spotlight  
 

East Barnby Residential  
Children from Year 6 have enjoyed three magical days at 
the coast this week at East Barny Outdoor Centre.  
 
They enjoyed a whole host of activities including body 
boarding, beach crafts and canoeing. They had a super 
time enjoying learning in the outdoors with their friends 
making memories that we hope will last for a long time.  
 
Thank you to the staff team who give up time in advance 
and over the course of the residential to make these 
experiences possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
More pictures to follow next week and also on the news section of the website.  

 

 
Iman Visit  
Children from Key Stage One were delighted to welcome 
Iman Hasan Muhammad from Harrogate Islamic 
Association into school this week as part of their RE 
learning about Islam. Hassan talked to the children about 
his faith, his work in the community and his friendship 
with Dr Garrow from St Peter’s Church. The children asked 
some very thoughtful and considered questions. 
Hassan talked to the children about the Qur’an and how 
Muslims study this special book. He generously donated a 
copy to school which we will place in our new library. 

 

 
 

FOSP News    
 

Summer Fare Fun 
A big thank you to everyone who helped to organise, run 
and attend the summer fare on Saturday. It was lovely to 
see so many families enjoying al the activities in the 
sunshine having a lovely time and raising funds for school. 
There was plenty for everyone to do including 
trampolines, face painting, arts and crafts and lots of 
games and stalls for everyone to enjoy. Our wonderful 
choir helped keep everyone entertained as well with a 
lovely performance. Thank you to the FOSP team and all 
the volunteers who helped make the event run so 
smoothly.  
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Community News    
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